
Dear sister Maryam, 

 
I have heard of your imprisonment, and you have been laid upon my heart. Therefore, I send 

you this greeting to tell you that I present you before God in prayer. 

 
God’s peace be with you, dear friend in Christ. I greet you with the love of our Savior and 

Lord, Jesus Christ. 
 

Please remember the word from Isaiah 9:6: For to us a child is born, to us a son is given, and 

the government will be on his shoulders. And he will be called Wonderful Counselor, Mighty 
God, Everlasting Father, Prince of Peace. I am thankful that Jesus the Prince of Peace will be 

close to you, even in the prison.  
 

Please rest assured that the Lord will never forget you, for He has said: “Never will I leave 

you; never will I forsake you.” So we say with confidence, “The Lord is my helper; I will not be 
afraid. What can mere mortals do to me?” (Hebrews 13:5-6) 

 
Also remember the word from Genesis 28:15: “I am with you and will watch over you 

wherever you go, and I will bring you back to this land. I will not leave you until I have done 

what I have promised you.” 
 

I also pray for your family, and I am thankful that the Lord will comfort them and supply all of 
their needs as well as your needs. 

 

Please receive my warmest greetings. 
 

Your friend from Denmark, 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


